
 

 

January 6, 2024 

Mr. Shubho Bera 
BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda 
Building, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 540136 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement  

We are in receipt of your email vide Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/2023-2024/3833 dated 
January 5, 2024 on the above subjected matter. In this regards, please be noted that the Company 
had provided the Exchanges all relevant information about the company from time to time and till 
date, which may have bearing on the operation/performance of the Company including all price 
sensitive information etc. under various regulations of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

We further ensure to the exchange that as and when any such event arises, the company shall 
intimate to the Exchange in accordance with the said Regulations. 

Please note that since the equity shares of the company are freely traded on the stock exchange, 
the company will not be in a position to comment on the movement in the price of the equity 
shares of the company. 

 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully, 

For HPL Electric & Power Limited 

 

 
Vivek Kumar 
Company Secretary 
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